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Dear Rabbi Dr. Lamn, °< . 

I delayed despatching my letter of 25th March to re-write it, but in 
view of the approaching Passover, hope you will forgive me for doing 50.41 
én ae A 

It gives me great pleasure to acknowledge receipt of your article for 

the newspaper, I have taken steps to see that it will be published in Sydney and 

Mrs. Werdiger will take it up and see that it will be published here. 

I have great pleasure in sending you, under separate cover, the first 

brochure which we have produced. It was a very rushed job, but our second brochure 

for the next seminar should show some improvements. 

Meanwhile, I hope I am forgiven for shortening your recommendation in 

this brochure. 

Would it be possible for you to realise the dream expressed in the 

last paragraph and visit us again in Australia this year? 

We hope that you, Mindy and the children will have enjoyed a lovely 

Seder, once more, Pit Mee Beis Oe 
Yours, 
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HB:jp 25th March, 1974, 

Rabbi Dr. N. Lamn, 

The Jewish Center, 

131 West 86th Street, 

NEW YORK. N.Y. 10024. 

Dear Rabbi Dr. Lam, 

I just received Abe's letters of 13th and 18th March and we 
are definitely making progress. I also snatched some hours to copy Rabbi 
Apple's tapes and hope to send them to you still this week. 

May I digress for a minute and refer to a theme developed by 

you suggesting that when we are introduc eas toeserew perphers we should not 

so much refer to their profession or activities, but develop a sensitivity 

to the human being as we meet him or her, 

Now, in the past, it has been my custom to say a couple of words 

when introducing friends and acquaintances and I felt that  knowpomething 
of their activities and past achievements may be a great help in developing 

a contact between those people who make an acquaintance for the first time. 

If I understood the words on the tape correctly you do not seem to be in favour 

of this, but on the other hand I may have misunderstood you and therefore I raise 

this point. 

Whilst the seminars are taking shape, I will have to consider te 
individual or series of lectures which some of our American visitors may want 
to give to the groups whom you addressed in Melbourne and Sydney and to groups 

in Adelaide, Brisbane and possibly Perth, Since you know the people and since 
you have had the reaction of thegvarious groups with whom you were in contact, 

it would be exceedingly helpful if we could get some guidance and reaction from 
you on this point. 

In order not to cross any lines of communication, I'm sending 
a copy of this letter to Abe and I'm sure that this will meet with your approval. 
I'm also enclosing the initial formulation of how I envisage to present 
‘Counterpoint 5734' - its title, its idea and how I wish to stimulate the 
interest therein.


